
 
 

 

 

 

 

E-mail to Gloria Challen,  

          c.c. Ray Lane 

 

 

 

Gloria, 

 

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS 

 

Further to our recent conversation, I would confirm that the Christmas Festival in 2019 will 

be on the 7th December. The date is predicted by the ‘Santas on Bikes’ which always takes 

place on the first Saturday in December and is a major attraction within the early part of the 

Festival. 

 

As this day is only 2½ weeks before Christmas Day, I have been asked to write to the Town 

Council to enquire whether the switch on of the lights, which is normally part of the Festival, 

could be organised earlier so that the Christmas build up could also start earlier. 

 

In line with other local towns and cities, a switch-on in mid-November is favoured by those 

retailers and Chamber members who have given opinion. 

 

No doubt you will let me know what has been decided and whether you propose any special 

activities to run in conjunction therewith? 

 

 

 

 

Peter Ryland 

CHAIRMAN 

SALTASH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE  


